Appendix 4

Jayne Bailey

From:

Suzanne Oatley <Suzanne.Oatley@wrighthassall.co.uk> on behalf of Ian Besant

<Ian.Besant@wrighthassall.co.uk>

Sent:

24 February 2016 17:01

To:

Javne Bailey

Subject:

Consultation of Sex Establishment Policy 2016

Dear Ms Bailey

Thank you for forwarding the Warwick District Council Sex Establishment Policy for my clients' Shades comments.

My clients object to paragraph 7.9 "The Council has determined that a limit of nil is appropriate for the number of sexual entertainment venues within localities falling within the area shown outlined on the maps at Appendix C." There appears to be no justification for this imposition, especially as the limit in relation to sex shops and sex cinemas is not imposed.

If the Council were minded to adopt a policy of nil sexual entertainment venues within a defined area then we consider that the area defined in Appendix C is very arbitrary. We would suggest a more appropriate area would be the cumulative impact zone referred to in the Council's alcohol licensing policy.

If you wish to discuss these proposals then please do not hesitate to contact the writer.

Yours sincerely

lan Besant 🗓

Partner People Services

T: 01926 880709 M: 07967 569724

E: jan.besant@wrighthassall.co.uk

Disclaimer

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This message and any files transmitted with it is intended for the addressee only and may contain information that is confidential or privileged. If you are not the addressee, please advise us of its receipt immediately and delete it.

Unauthorised use is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the addressee, you should not read, copy, disclose or otherwise use this message, except for the purpose of delivery to the addressee.

Wright Hassall LLP is a Limited Liability Partnership - Registered in England & Wales No. OC315843

Registered Office: Olympus Avenue, Leamington Spa, Warwickshire CV34 6BF

Authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority under number 427848. The rules of the Solicitors' Regulation Authority can be accessed at www.sra.org.uk/solicitors/code-of-conduct.page

A reference to a partner of Wright Hassall LLP means a member or an employee, with partner status, of Wright Hassall LLP or Wright Hassall Leamington Limited. A list of

Jayne Bailey

From:

Robert Nash <clerk@leamingtonspatowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent:

22 February 2016 13:54

Sent:

Jayne Bailey

Subject:

RE: Consultation on Sex Establishment Policy 2016

Dear Jayne,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft Policy for the licensing of Sex Establishments.

The Town Council considered this policy at a meeting on the 11th February.

The Council has endorsed the draft Policy and welcomes the intention to exert robust control of future applications.

Yours faithfully,

Robert Nash

Robert Nash Town Clerk Royal Learnington Spa Town Council Town Hall

Parade

Leamington Spa

CV32 4AT 01926 450906 E: clerk@leamingtonspatowncouncil.gov.uk

www.leamingtonspatowncouncil.gov.uk

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you are not the named addressee or intended recipient you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. You are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and delete this e-mail from your system.

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are urged to carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since the Town Council accepts no responsibility for loss or damage caused by software viruses.

Senders and recipients of e-mail should be aware that under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation these contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.

From: Jayne Bailey [mailto:jayne.bailey@warwickdc.gov.uk]

Sent: 24 January 2016 17:22

To: Councillors; <u>clerk@warwicktowncouncil.org.uk</u>; Jennifer Mason; Robert Nash; <u>kentc@kenilworth.org</u>; Paul Calver; Daff Goddard; <u>fire.safety@warwickshire.gov.uk</u>; <u>rajinder.lalli@warwickshire.gov.uk</u>; 'Simon Coupe';

southwarwickshireliquorlicensing@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk; ehsafety@warwickshiredc.gov.uk; environment;

mactenders@warwickshire.gov.uk

Cc: Pete Cutts; Richard Hall; Moira-Ann Grainger; Marianne Rolfe; committee;

carolinegutteridge@warwickshire.gov.uk

Subject: Consultation on Sex Establishment Policy 2016

Dear Consultee

A review of Warwick District Council's Sex Establishment Policy has taken place and a consultation process begins on 25 January 2016 for a 12 week period. If you wish to comment on this policy please forward an email to sexestablishmentpolicy@warwickdc.gov.uk.

Please note the closing date is the 25th April 2016.

Jayne Bailey

From:

clerk <clerk@warwicktowncouncil.org.uk>

Sent:

17 February 2016 13:43

To:

Jayne Bailey

Subject:

RE: Consultation on Sex Establishment Policy 2016

Warwick Town Council have reviewed the draft document and would like to support the comments made.

Yours faithfully

Jayne Topham

Town Clerk Warwick Town Council The Court House 2 Jury Street Warwick CV34 4EW

Tel: 01926 411694

www.warwicktowncouncil.gov.uk

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you are not the named addressee or intended recipient you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. You are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and delete this e-mail from your system.

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are urged to carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since the Town Council accepts no responsibility for loss or damage caused by software viruses.

Senders and recipients of e-mail should be aware that under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation these contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.

From: Jayne Bailey [mailto:jayne.bailey@warwickdc.gov.uk]

Sent: 24 January 2016 17:22

To: Councillors < Councillors@warwickdc.gov.uk >; clerk < clerk@warwicktowncouncil.org.uk >; Jennifer Mason < jenny.mason@whitnashtowncouncil.gov.uk >; Robert Nash < clerk@leamingtonspatowncouncil.gov.uk >; 'kentc@kenilworth.org' < kentc@kenilworth.org >; Paul Calver < Paul.Calver@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk >; Daff Goddard < Dafydd.Goddard@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk >; fire.safety@warwickshire.gov.uk; rajinder.lalli@warwickshire.gov.uk; 'Simon Coupe' < simoncoupe@warwickshire.gov.uk >; southwarwickshire.igov.uk; environment < environment@warwickdc.gov.uk >; mactenders@warwickshire.gov.uk

Cc: Pete Cutts < Pete.Cutts@warwickdc.gov.uk >; Richard Hall < Richard.Hall@warwickdc.gov.uk >; Moira-Ann Grainger < Moira-Ann.Grainger@warwickdc.gov.uk >; Marianne Rolfe < Marianne.Rolfe@warwickdc.gov.uk >; committee < committee@warwickdc.gov.uk >; Caroline Gutteridge (carolinegutteridge@warwickshire.gov.uk)

<carolinegutteridge@warwickshire.gov.uk>

Subject: Consultation on Sex Establishment Policy 2016

Jayne Bailey

From:

Ann Morrison < morrisonann078@gmail.com>

Sent:

01 February 2016 12:25

To:

Sex Establishment Policy

Subject:

Draft Policy on SEVs

The draft policy appears detailed and sound. I trust it will be confirmed as a definite policy.

Yours

Ann Morrison